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Across

1 Task German man's 
lost husband with 
asking nudists 
directions to begin 
with (6)

5 Republican boarding 
train after offences -
fundamentally that's 
trespass (8)

9 Amoeba admitted to 
mixing up a lilac for 
another flower (8)

10 Routine from Rudi's 
wingers leading to 
Leverkusen's raucous 
comeback (6)

11 Article in German by 
right-winger from 
secessionist 
parliament (4)

12 Smell sour, rotten 
article of Nancy's, cut 
in stereotypically 
German manner? (10)

13 Hot German treat 

missing essential 
ingredient (6)

14 A bite to eat in 
Kentish Town? (8)

16 Stealing funny bits! 
(8)

20 Half-German, and 
German upbringing, 
perhaps? (6)

23 Religious leader's 
strange rites after 
publicity on the radio 
(4,6)

25 Perhaps Goethe 
discarded an original 
idea? (4)

26 Capital philosopher 
(6)

27 Popular first part to 
play, On Sloth (8)

28 Make out with 
beautiful people? 
Cheers! (8)

29 Most Sensible Soccer
aficionados need 

extremely strong 
thumbs, for starters 
(6)

Down

2 Perhaps like Dickens, 
German is following 
Spanish royal (7)

3 Encouraging con's a 
gamble supported by 
endless white powder 
(7)

4 Spring festival in 
helipad disaster (9)

5 Dutch philosopher's 
calculations are 
rejected (7)

6 Prufrock headed north 
to protect island (5)

7 Dead beast's thrown 
up discharge (7)

8 Traditional lesson I 
followed in German 
(mostly) (7)

15 Things that help you 

sleep better in dark 
times? (9)

17 Not a good look? 
(4,3)

18 Perhaps he inspires 
Obama, but not 
Clinton! (7)

19 Familiar right-wing 
magazine's half-
heartedly kind (7)

21 Topless resort? Hell 
yeah! (5,2)

22 Like A Virgin's 
performance regularly 
endears you to the 
French (7)

24 Reach Germany, but 
setter's lost at sea (5)


